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I agree with the bill that is being questioned. I am currently a senior in High School 

and have gone through the school system in a small community. I strongly believe 

that our community is already so sheltered. I think that there should be opportunities 

for students to learn from a young age on what they like and don't like and how it 

affects their lives. I do agree that the parents should be able to choose what they do 

and don't want their children learning about in certain aspects of their live but in that 

same sense if a parent doesn't agree with something they should choose to not have 

there own child read that book. But should not prohibit the learning for other students 

and make that decision for another group of parents. People are going to disagree on 

what there children should be learning at a young age but I feel this is something that 

the parents should control rather then discriminating from students in a learning 

environment where they should feel safe and like they belong.  


